
The General Brock November Newsletter 

Welcome to November!  Many great things continue to happen in our Bulldog community.  Recently, 

our soccer team made the playoffs for the first time in eight years!  Also, we had our girls’ cross-country 

team make the districts!  Another first for our students.  Volleyball in now underway.  We are proud to 

be hosting a volleyball tournament in our gym November 9 and 10. 

Last Monday, our Parent Council met in person for the first time too.  If you missed the first meeting in 

September, no problem.  You are welcome to attend any time.  We meet the last Monday of each 

month at 9am in our Library.  

Our school inclusion and equity plan was discussed at our meeting.  Our focus for this school year is on 

primary reading through the use of Science of Reading and Lexia.  Initial assessments using a quick 





We are proud of our students and the work that we do to support them. We deeply appreciate your 

support and know that we are here to support our students and parents. 

School Safety  
We take pride in ensuring that our students are safe at General Brock!  As part of our “Safe Welcome”, 

we ask for your help each day so that we can always keep our students safe. 

If your child is absent, please ensure that you call the school before 8:35 am. If your child needs to leave 

the school before the end of the day, please ensure that you send a note to your child’s teacher or 

phone the school office—we will greet you at the front doors with your child/ren. The number one way 

you can help decrease the amount of traffic issues is to consider having your child walk to school or take 

the bus. �Ž�ŶŽƚ�ƉĂƌŬ�ŝŶ�ƚŚĞ�ďƵƐ�ďĂǇ�Žƌ�ƉĂƌŬŝŶŐ�ůŽƚ͘�dŚĞƐĞ�ĂƌĞĂƐ�ĂƌĞ�ŽĨĨ�ůŝŵŝƚƐ�ĨŽƌ�ƉĂƌŬŝŶŐ�ƚŽ�ĞŶƐƵƌĞ�

ƐƚƵĚĞŶƚ�ƐĂĨĞƚǇ�ďĞĨŽƌĞ�ĂŶĚ�ĂĨƚĞƌ�ƐĐŚŽŽů͘  With your help, we know that we can create an even safer 

environment for our students! 

Bell Times 
Start time is 8:35 a.m.  

Breakfast program begins at 8:15 

Student arrival 8:20—8:35 a.m. 

10:15 —10:55a.m.  First Nutrition Break 

12:35 —1:15 p.m.   Second Nutrition Break 

End of day dismissal is 2:55 p.m.  

EDSBY for Parents 
What are the benefits of using Edsby? 

Edsby is a great way to support your child at school.  Many of our teachers will communicate and assign 

work through EDSBY.  

Can I schedule an absence for my child using Edsby? 

Yes, using Edsby you can schedule an absence for your child. 

How will I know that I have been invited to Edsby? 

You will receive a response to the email address you have provided the school for each child you have in 

the school where parents have been invited.   

What do I do if I forget my password?  Where do I get help or support on how to use Edsby? 

On the Edsby login screen there is a link for ‘Can’t Log In’ - Click on this and enter your email address 

that you used when you registered for Edsby.  An email will be sent with instructions to follow.  Help is 

available at http://www.edsby.com/help/parents/ 

http://www.edsby.com/help/parents/


Allergies 
We have many students and staff who have life-threatening allergies to peas, eggs, latex, nuts, tree 



Located in one of the most historic areas of Windsor, Mackenzie Hall is a living link between our 

colourful legal past and our artistic present. Originally a courthouse and jail, Mackenzie Hall is a cultural 

centre for the City of Windsor, with performing arts space, theatre, art galleries, meeting facilities and a 

ballroom for private rentals and special events.  Constructed of limestone in the classic revival style, 

Mackenzie Hall is administered by the Parks, Recreation, Culture and Facilities Departments for the City 

of Windsor. 

 

Class of the Month – Ms. Jasey’s GAINS students 



Liam and Minhaz working on math and language skills. 

 

Hasan sorting letters. 

 

 


